NIB Report on 2012

During 2012 the Greek NIB (Committee for Investigation of Railway Accidents & Incidents) has initiated 7 investigations for relevant accidents/incidents.
In relation to the outcome of its ongoing investigations, during 2012 has finalized 3 investigations with 2 safety recommendations.
It has to be noted that the Committee for Investigation of Railway Accidents & Incidents does not have the right to take any decision (and actually perform its assigned tasks) after the resignation of its members (April 2012), according to its Internal Regulation.





